
BLUE RIDGE REGION – PCA 

2021 OFFICERS BALLOT 
 

  Ballots must be received on or before November 31, 2021 to be valid. 
    

OFFICER NOMINEE MEMBER FAMILY 

AFFILIATE 

PRESIDENT   

 Reid Kuder   

 

 

Write-In: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VICE PRESIDENT   

 Bill Hume   

 

 

Write-In: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SECRETARY   

 Beth Heinzelman   

 

 

Write-In: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TREASURER   

 Troy Smith   

 

 

Write-In: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signature – Not required for emailed ballots: 

 

 

___________________________            ___________________________  

Member Signature         Family/Affiliate signature  

  

  

Each member and family/affiliate mark the ballot for each position on the line provided.  Write 

in candidate name where preferred.  Please provide your vote via email or paper as we continue 

to minimize in-person meetings. 

 

Return ballot for arrival on or before November 31, 2021 via: 

 

 Email:  Signature not required.  Email to secretary@brr-pca.org 

 U.S. Postal Service:  Ballot must be signed.  Send to:  

Mr. Dan DeHart 

Secretary, BRR-PCA 

114 Springhill Circle 

Bedford, VA 24523 


